Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Review of Fees- Adult Social Care
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked for:
We are in the process of reviewing our fees in relation to services provided within our role as Appointee & Deputy, which also includes a review of charges in relation to Protection of Property, Contract Funerals and Care of Animals, amongst other areas of work linked to this service.

We would be most grateful if you could please complete the attached template
Answer:
Please see our response in the attached 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester 
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


